From: Tabitha (D

Date: Thursday, July 9, 2020 at 8:58 AM
To: info <info@rosieonthehouse.com>
Subject: Super cooling success story

Rosie on the House Team,

| just had to write and thank you for teaching me about super cooling my house to save money on our electric bill. We started super cooling
according to your advice in late August 2019. | can't believe how much cheaper our electric bills are! It's also much more comfortable in our
house during the day. That is very important since we're now working from home or not working due to the pandemic. Check it out:
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Thanks a Million,
Tabitha in north Phoenix



